
May 3, 2025 
 

*9:00 a.m. & **11:30 a.m. 
 

 

 

Opening Hymn                               Redeemed! #338 
 

Welcome & Announcements     Jimmy Cook 
 

Worship in Song         Take My Life and Let It Be #330 (vs. 1&4)    
 

Praise Hymn                      I Will Sing of My Redeemer #343 
 

Invocation                           Pastor Jared Spano   
 

**Baptism CJ Foote 
 

Children’s Story  Constance Spano 
 

Worship in Giving  Jimmy Cook 
Local Church Budget / Loose Offering: Church Budget 

 

Worship in Prayer                   Now Dear Lord #671 
   Those who have special prayer requests are invited to come forward 

  Jimmy Cook 

 

Worship in Music              Homesick for Heaven Lori Patterson  

 

Worship in Word    Why Cain Couldn’t Be Saved    Pastor Jared Spano 

 
 

 

 

 

SERVING TODAY 

ORGANIST Tyson Hall 
 

PIANIST Kristy Hall 
 

PRESIDING ELDER Jimmy Cook 
 

PRESIDING DEACONS *JR Takacs/**Craig Foote 
 

CHORISTER Joe Gager 
 

RECEPTIONISTS  *Fano Ramahatantsoa/Jeff Brought 

 **Dick & Patti Miller/Lori and Megan Tomer 

  Downstairs Entrance: Crystal Jensen 
 

 

 

*First Service / **Second Service             

ENCOURAGED BY THE WORD: In Him we have redemption through 

His blood, the forgiveness of our trespasses, according to the riches of His 

grace. Ephesians1:7.  
 

WELCOME to all our guests and members. It is our prayer that you will 

receive the blessing of God as we worship and praise Him together. 
 

MEMBERSHIP TRANSFERS: Second Reading  

To Join Bowman Hills: Omar, Sandra, and Gadiel (Gaddy) Morales from 

Pinellas Spanish SDA Church in Saint Petersburg, FL. 
 

To Join Elsewhere: Gabriel (Willis) Pechero to Collegedale SDA Church. 
 

SECOND READING: The church board is recommending the 

appointments of the following people to serve in various capacities: 

Lennart Wahlne – deacon, Bryan & Michelle Carroll and Kristy Hall – 

VBS Co-leaders, Liz Taylor, Holly Walker, and Shelly Hall – School 

Board Members (3-year terms.) 
 

CHURCH-WIDE FELLOWSHIP DINNER TODAY in the school gym.  

A special invitation is extended to our guests to join us as we fellowship 

together. Any help with set-up and clean-up is very much needed and 

appreciated. Please remember to collect all your dishes after lunch. 
 

THERE WILL BE A GREETER’S MEETING today after the fellowship 

dinner in the Fellowship Room of the church.         
 

FAMILY GAME NIGHT TONIGHT in the school gym at 8 p.m. 

Beginning with a short worship to close out the Sabbath. Come out for fun 

and fellowship with your church family. 
 

SYMPATHY IS EXPRESSED TO Darla Moores and family on the recent, 

unexpected loss of her sister, Cheryl Sweeney. Cheryl loved Jesus. She 

will be greatly missed, but she will be reunited with her family once again 

when our Lord returns to take us home. Please keep this precious family in 

your prayers for comfort and peace during this time of grieving. 
 

COME OUT FOR VESPERS on May 9, at 7 p.m. in the sanctuary. 

Bringing in the Sabbath together always makes the Sabbath that much 

sweeter. What a privilege it is to be able to reflect and share what the Lord 

is doing in our lives. God is so very good!  
 

IT IS WITH A MIX OF EMOTIONS that we announce that Linda 

McCartney will be retiring as our church's Administrative Assistant. We 

are excited for her to be able to shift her focus more toward family, but 

we are sad because she has been such a treasure to our team. We are 

now beginning the search process to find a new member to join our 

team. If you are interested in being considered for the Administrative 

Assistant position at Bowman Hills Church, please see Pastor Jared or 

Tyson Hall. We will be accepting resumes until May 9. 

HELPING THE HOMELESS: Join us for our monthly planning meeting 

this coming Tuesday, May 8, at 6:30 p.m. Our current needs are men’s 

boxers size medium, toilet paper, women's shorts, backpacks,0 tents, 

sleeping bags, large t-shirts, shoes, deodorant, men's work (not dress) pants 

(blue jeans, camo, brown or green), healthy food for snack packs, and 

small first aid kits.  Thank you for your support! For more information 

contact Carl Hughes at 423-790-9588 or Michael Schilt at 360-990-4694. 
 

GIFT-GIVING OPPORTUNITIES: Rhodes Memorial Scholastic Fund is a 

great way to remember Pam and Jimmy Rhodes during May, their birthday 

month. This fund was originally set up by Jim, in memory of his wife, 

Pam, to assist families struggling with the cost of Christian education at 

Bowman Hills School, and is now supported by their son, Jimmy. All tax-

deductible donations should be made payable to Bowman Hills School 

with “Rhodes Fund” in the memo. Receipts will be issued from the school. 

Check out our website: bowmanhillsschool.org - Information - Gift-Giving 

Opportunities for more information. 
 

PRAYER REQUESTS 
 

PRAYERS OF HEALING: Caroline Brown, Don Falkowski, Terry 

Garrett, Caleb Haven, Hannah (last name anonymous), Carl Hughes, Joan 

Kilgore, Rose Korp, Ron Leeseberg, Tom Matthews, Martin Nobles, Kasi 

Schreader, Glenda Smith, Judy Tate, Lori Tomer, Kathy True, Eydie Vest, 

and Penny Wilham. 
 

YOU CAN ADD SOMEONE to the church prayer list by sending an email 

to secretary@bowmanhills.org to have their names put in the bulletin. 
 

 

AREA NEWS 
 

JOIN FELLOW BELIEVERS for the springtime outpouring. The Alumni 

Association of Southern Adventist University, in collaboration with the 

School of Religion and the Office of Ministry and Missions, invites all 

prayer warriors to gather in Iles P.E. Center on campus and seek the Holy 

Spirit promised in Zechariah 10. From May 18 to 23, beginning at 7 p.m. 

each night. For more information, call 423-236-2827. 

 

 

                  WORSHIP IN GIVING TO CHURCH BUDGET   

                           GOAL        RECEIVED        DIFFERENCE 

    Last Week            5,308         2,450       (2,858) 

    Year to Date           90,228        76,182             (14,046)  

For online giving, go to https://bowmanhills.org/ for the online giving link. 

      The offering next week is for Disaster and Famine Relief 



10:15 a.m. – 11:15 a.m. 

Lesson Title: The Nations: Part 2 

 
 

 

SABBATH SCHOOL CLASSES 

Children   Adults 

302 – Cradle Roll  (0 - 3 yrs.) 102 – Young Adults 

101 – Kindergarten (4 - 6 yrs.) 104 –   

207 – Primary (1st – 3rd Grade) 107 – Hall 

208 – Junior (4th – 6th Grade) 109 – Pastor’s Class (Fellowship Rm.) 

206 – Earliteen (7th _ 8th Grade) 201 – Sudduth 

106 – Youth (9th  – 12th Grade) 202 – Graves (Library) 

    203 – Chesney (Parent’s Room) 

205 – Sullivan (Conference Room)  

    Sanctuary – McCartney/Willis 
 

 

 

 

Sunset Tonight  8:27 p.m.      Sunset Next Friday  8:32 p.m. 
 

 
 

TODAY, May 3 

Fellowship Meal (School gym) Following Second Service 

Greeter’s Meeting (Fellowship Room) Following Fellowship Meal 

Family Game Night (School) 8 p.m. 
 

SUNDAY, May 4 

Manna Center  Volunteers 10 a.m.-2 p.m. / Visitors 12-2 p.m. 

(1300 Benton Pike, Cleveland, TN) 
 

MONDAY, May 5 

Bags of Love (Fellowship Room) 3-5 p.m. 
 

TUESDAY, May 6 

Women’s Small Group Study (Conference Room) 11 a.m. 

Men’s Study Group (Conference Room ) 2 p.m.  

Women’s Study Group (Fellowship Room) 2 p.m. 

Homeless Ministry Planning Meeting (Fellowship Room) 6:30 p.m.  
 

WEDNESDAY, May 7 

Watercolors Class (Fellowship Room) 10 a.m. – 12 p.m. 

Pathfinders   6 p.m. 

Prayer Meeting  (Fellowship Room)                      6:30 p.m. 
 

FRIDAY, May 9 

Vespers (Sanctuary)     7 p.m.  
      

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jared Spano - Senior Pastor  

423-500-3190    jspano@gccsda.com 
 

Scotty Stewart-Tapasco - Associate Pastor 

423-500-3193    sstewarttapasco@gccsda.com 
 

Pastors are available for appointments on Tuesday and Wednesday.  

Please call the office to schedule. 
 

Tyson Hall - Head Elder 

423-650-6112     tyson@southern.edu 
 

Linda McCartney – Administrative Assistant 

Church Office 423-472-6231     secretary@bowmanhills.org 

Office hours: Monday – Wednesday 9 a.m. – 2 p.m. 

                                                Thursday 9 a.m. – 12 p.m. 

 

Bowman Hills School – 423-476-6014 

www.bowmanhillsschool.org 

Joel McQuistan - Principal 

423-618-6062     jmcquistan@gccsda.com 

 


